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Happy Christmas! 
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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

   
We hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and look forward to seeing 

you in the New Year! 

Reminders 

Thursday 15th Dec - Party Day and Christmas Dinner   

Tomorrow is Party Day and Christmas Dinner.  Children can come in 

non-uniform, dressed in their party clothes, but please ensure they are 

suitably dressed in appropriate footwear and clothing for being outside 

at play and lunchtimes. 

 

 

Friday 16th Dec – Christmas Jumper Day 

Children can come in their Christmas jumpers / clothing (no need to 

wear school uniform trousers / skirts).   

School closes at normal time.  We reopen on Wednesday 4th January. 

 

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
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Dates for the Diary… 

Thur 15th Dec 

• Christmas Party Day and Christmas Dinner 

 

Fri 16th Dec 

• Christmas Jumper Day & School Closes  

 

Wed 4th Jan 

• School Re-opens for Spring Term 

 

Wed 11th Jan 

• Y4 Swimming session 1 of 4 

 

Fri 13th Jan 

• Pantomime 

 

Fri 27th Jan 

• Open Afternoon – further details to follow 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Last week’s winning class was Cedar! Well 

done Cedar class. Your £10 reward will be 

“banked” for you to use towards the end of 

the year. 

The raffle winner (all children are entered into 

the raffle if they have been in school all week 

and on time) was Michael in Yr1, 

congratulations Mikey! 

Christmas at St Mary’s Church   

Saturday 24 Dec 3.00pm - Fun nativity, dress up 

as a king, shepherd, Mary, angel or whatever you 

have in your dressing up box. 

 

Christmas Performances 

We hope you enjoyed the Christmas 

performances this week.  It was so lovely to 

be able to welcome you all this year.   

Well done to all the children, who I’m sure 

you will agree, were amazing.   

Thank you also to all the staff for their hard 

work in putting together the shows. 

Xmas Fundraising  

Thank you so much for your support in our fundraising activities over the Christmas period.  We 

have raised approximately £1500! 

This is an incredible amount and we are hugely grateful to you all.  

Please note, our Christmas Raffle was drawn today and the lucky winners have been 

contacted. 


